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Dear Parents/Caregivers,

As a compulsory part of the Year 7 Health and Physical Education programme we will be attending swimming lessons during Term 2.
The lessons will be on Friday afternoons and ALL students are expected to participate in all sessions. 

The cost for the Term is $25 per student and is non refundable. The school covers the cost of the lessons and some of the transport cost. The $25 goes towards transport costs. If a student misses a week, they are still required to pay the full amount.
It is essential that ALL students remember their togs every Friday. Students that forget may be charged the hire costs for togs and a towel so they can participate. We would ask parents and caregivers to help students with their organization in regards to remembering gear.
Our first day of lessons is the first Friday of Term 2, Friday the 5th of May. 
Students need to pay the $25 to the student office by Tuesday the 2nd of May. Please contact Jan Day at our office if you wish to do an automatic payment or have the cost added to your account.

We would love to hear from any parents who are available on the Friday afternoons to help provide supervision during the lessons. Unfortunately, we are not able to provide transport for parents from the school to the pool.

Damian Burden

HOD Kaikorai Valley Junior College

Year 7&8 Dean
damian.burden@kvc.school.nz
